From: Tatum Joseph < >

Sent: Friday, 31 March 2023 9:43 AM

To: Hatfield, David <david.hatfield@accc.gov.au>

Cc: Cicchini, Alex <Alex.Cicchini@accc.gov.au>; Ransom, Hannah <hannah.ransom@accc.gov.au>; Geoff Carter
< >; Tom Faulls < >

Subject: State of Victoria as represented by the Department of Health and Human Services for authorisation
AA1000567 — quarterly reporting [ME-ME.FID5527971]

Dear David

We refer to the reporting conditions pursuant to the above authorisation. We are instructed that no conduct was
engaged in by the Department in reliance of the authorisation in the quarter to 31 March 2023.

Kind regards
Tatum

Tatum Joseph
Lawyer
-

MinterEllison Collins Arch 447 Collins Street Melbourne VIC 3000
minterellison.com Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter

Pronouns: She/Her





